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LPW School
Princess Street
Bedminster
Bristol
BS3 4AG

21st November 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer

We are increasingly concerned about the rise in students smoking or vaping while at school. Not only does this cause a significant health risk for themselves, their peers and school staff but it breaks our school rules and is against the law.  

Please ensure you take any cigarettes, vapes or puff bars from your child before they set off for school in order to prevent them from being tempted to use them while at school.

Our staff will continue to ask students to hand over any smoking materials upon their arrival at school. These will then be locked in an office until the end of the day when they will be returned. If students are seen with vapes, puff bars beyond this point and refuse to give them to a staff member then parents/carers will be asked to come into school to take them from their child.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If any student continues to smoke/vape during the school day then parents/carers will be required to come into school for a meeting with one of our leadership team to put in place an action plan and discuss next steps to prevent the issue from continuing. Please note, this may include issuing a fine for smoking on private property.

Please remember that it has been illegal to smoke in a public place, including schools, since 1st July 2007 and we will seek police support if individuals continue to break this law and put the health and safety of others at risk.

We are happy to provide support through our school nursing team for any student seeking advice and support with stopping smoking.

Thank you for your continued support in this matter.

Yours faithfully,
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Dan Carter
Head Teacher
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